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CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

PRESENT AND ACTING: 

THOMAS FLOWERS, CHAIRMAN 
LEE LEE BROWN, VICE-CHAIRMAN 

WILLIE T. GRANT 
DARRELL MCDOUGALD 

LEE SHELTON 

CHARLES MCKEE, DEPUTY 

MATI FUQUA, ATIORNEY 
RUTH W. ATIAWAY, CLERK 
JANICE HOLLEY, DEPUTY CLERI< 

NOVEMBER 29, 2012 
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The meeting was called to order by Deputy McKee. Prayer and pledge of allegiance to the flag was led 
by Commissioner McDougald. 

The Board discussed the elimination of the County Administrator position. Commissioner McDougald 
stated that Mr. O'Bryan held certifications in Emergency Management and the Local Area Program 
(LAP). Commissioner McDougald made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Grant for Mr. O'Bryan to 
remain as Public Works Director, and Emergency management Director with his salary remaining the 
same. Motion fails with a 3 to 2 vote. 

Mr. O'Bryan discussed positions under the Board and praised County employees for jobs well done. 

Several citizens in the audience came forth and praised Mr. O' Bryan for his job performance. 

Commissioner McDougald made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Grant and carried to cut Mr. 
O'Bryan's hours back to 31 hours per week and to cut his pay to $50,000.00 annually with full benefits. 
Commissioners Brown and Flowers voted no. 

Chairman Flowers discussed with Mr. O'Bryan and the Board the Assistance Administrator position. This 

discussion will be brought up at the December 4, 2012 Board Meeting. 

Chairman Flowers stated that the Road Department is in need of a transmission for one of the county 
vehicles. He said that the transmission would cost approximately $5,312.50 and asked the Board to 
approve the sole source purchase. Afte r discussion a motion was made by Commissioner McDougald, 
seconded by Commissioner Grant and carried to approve the above request. 


